
Photo Release Permission Slip  

2023-2024 

Dear Parents, 

Technology plays an important role in our school as well as the world in which we 
live.  Immanuel Lutheran School has a website, www.immanuelschool.org, and a 
Facebook page, Immanuel Lutheran School Warriors @immanuelwarriors.  We like to 
feature our students working together in the classroom, participating in school 
activities, and celebrate student achievement by posting various pictures on our 
website and Facebook page.  Additionally, material will not be used for any 
commercial purposes and no payments will be made to the participants. 

As a parent or guardian of this student, I hereby consent to the use of 
photographs/videotape taken during the course of the school year for publicity, 
promotional and/or educational purposes (including publications, presentation or 
broadcast via newspaper, internet or other media sources). I do this with full 
knowledge and consent and waive all claims for compensation for use, or for 
damages. 
 

____ Yes, I give consent for Immanuel Lutheran School to photograph my child for 

school purposes and/or at school events. 
 

____No, I do not authorize Immanuel Lutheran School to photograph for my child for 

any event. 

 

Child’s Name:  ____________________________________________________________  

Grade/Homeroom:  ________________________________________________________  

Parent or Guardian Signature:  

 _________________________________________________________________________  

Parent or Guardian Printed Name:  

 _________________________________________________________________________  

Date:  ____________________________________________________________________  

 

http://www.immanuelschool.org/

